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Readers are ‘burned’  

To the Editor: 

Reports of the Aug. 17 ‘Incinerator party’ in the Nov. 3 edition of the Toronto Star have an 
ironic aspect. 
 
At Roger Anderson’s express direction to provide ‘the best of the best’ for this affair, his office 
burned through 75,000 taxpayer dollars. 
 
What a flagrant display of arrogance. 
 
As the chairman was not elected to office, there’s little Durham residents can do in the face of 
such bad behaviour except commit it to memory and recall this irresponsible, disrespectful 
display next time we are asked to decide if Durham’s Regional Chair should be chosen by 
election and not appointment.  

Deborah Tiffin and Wilf Rapp, Nestleton 

 


